
TOWN OF HUMBOLDT NEWSLETTER  

November 20, 2017 

 
 ZONING ADMINISTRATOR POSITION 

  After approximately 10 years as the Town’s Zoning administrator, Clete Cisler has 

resigned, effective 12-31-17.  Thank you Clete, for a job well done. We are looking for 

someone to replace Clete. Please contact one of the board members if interested. Clete 

has said he will work/train any one taking on the job.  

*************************************************************************** 

DOG LICENSE 

 

ALL DOGS MUST BE LICENSED BY APRIL 1: 

      This is an annual license and must be purchased each year. 

Dog license are valid from January 1 to December 31. 

LICENSE RATES ARE: 

          Male   & Female             $8.50            Neutered Male & Spayed Female          $3.50                        

                                

      ANYONE THAT HAS 4 OR MORE DOGS ARE REQUIRED TO PURCHASE A 

KENNEL LICENSE OR MULTIPLE DOG LICENSE 

    Multiple Dog License (Up to 12)      $36.50       

Owners must present their RABIES VACCINATION CERTIFICATE that their dog is 

vaccinated against rabies by a veterinarian before the dog can be licensed. I also need a 

phone number for Dog license report sent to the Brown County Clerk’s Office. THIS 

RULE WILL BE STRICTLY FOLLOWED!!!!! 

Dog License fee and Rabies Vaccination Certificate can be sent to:    

                          Town of Humboldt                                                                                                  

                          6160 Humboldt Road 

                          Luxemburg, WI     54217 

 

 

Curative Connections Transportation Services Rural Expansion – Brown County  

 

Curative Connections Transportation Service is now providing rides to those over the age of 

60 and/or the disabled in your community.  We provide a door to door service  

Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.   Qualified clients can use the service to go to 

medical, nutritional, employment, and social appointments.  All rides are scheduled on a first 

come/first served basis and will depend on volunteer availability.  For more information on 

how the Transportation Service works, please call our office at (920) 227-4272 Monday – 

Friday 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

 

As we enter the winter season, you are all once again reminded to not push snow across the 

roads into ditches. This is a hazard not only for vehicles but the snow plow operators as well. 

If we get complaints, you may be contacted by a town official and/or fined. 



 

 

 

 

 

******************************************************************* 

     Lottery Credit 

 

If your tax bill is for your Primary residence, you should have a lottery credit on the tax bill.   

Example shown below where to look for your lottery credit: 

 

 
 

If you don’t have the lottery credit on your tax bill please call 920-845-5459 to get the form 

to get your lottery credit. 

 

 
PROPERTY TAX BILLS  

 

PROPERTY TAX BILLS WILL BE MAILED OUT in December!  PLEASE MAKE 

PAYMENTS TO THE BROWN COUNTY TREASURER’S OFFICE – THEY CAN BE PAID 

IN PERSON OR MAILED TO THAT OFFICE.  THE PAYMENT INSTRUCTIONS WILL 

BE INCLUDED ON THE TAX BILL. ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT EITHER 

THE BROWN COUNTY TREASURER’S OFFICE OR JEANNE CONARD, TREASURER 

FOR TOWN OF HUMBOLDT. 

************************************************** 
If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 

 


